
A SEPTEMBER AFFAIR – SEPTEMBER 15, 2023 – WRITE UP BY JOACHIM MENEZES 

 
A sell-out again – so what else is new? 
 
The committee can confidently plan our social events knowing that there is no concern about 
under-attendance. We are proud of the support of our members. 
 
On September 15th 200 members graced the hall with beautiful outfits and smiles. 
 
There was a sense of sadness that summer was soon getting over but elation that we could 
resume our fun evenings at Commander. 
 
The D.J. Joe Menezes was perfect in his selection of music and the food was provided by a 
crowd favourite – Golden Spoon.  
 
We can’t wait for Mondays, for the flyer to let us know what the next surprise is going to be. 
 
We love Fridays. Bring on fall and winter!!! 


